July 31, 199]

Duane M. Spencer

Bureau of Land Management
1235 La Plata Highway
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Subject: 1991 Plan of Development
Supplement
Carson Unit
San Juan County, ‘New Mexico

Dear Mr. Spencer:

GIBNT )

GIANT EXPLORATION AND
PRODUCTION COMPANY

PO. Box 2810
Farmington. New Mexico
87489

505
326-3325

Please accept this letter as a Supplement to our 1991 Plan of
Development for the Carson Unit. Prior to the end of 1991,
the Carson Unit Well No. 42-13, located in Sec. 13, T25N,
R12W, San Juan County, New Mexico, will be returned to

production.

Please signify your acceptance of this Supplement by signing

below and returning one copy to our office.
Very trulv yours,

/%; O o L

John C. Corbett
Executive Vice President

EJB/das

Accepted this day of

,» 1991.

By:

APPROVED ..







